
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

2015 URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN UPDATE 
 

NIPOMO COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 
 

THE NIPOMO COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT   
WILL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER ADOPTION OF THE  

2015 URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN, (UWMP)  
ON MAY 25, 2016, AT 9:00 A.M.  

AT THE DISTRICT’S JON S SEITZ BOARD ROOM 
148 S. WILSON STREET 
NIPOMO, CALIFORNIA 

 
THE 2015 URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN IS AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW AT 

THE DISTRICT OFFICE, 148 S WILSON STREET, BETWEEN THE HOURS OF  
8:00 AM TO 4:00 P.M. MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY  

AND ON THE DISTRICT’S WEBSITE AT NCSD.CA.GOV. 
 

AFTER RECEIPT OF PUBLIC TESTIMONY, 
 THE DISTRICT BOARD MAY APPROVE THE UWMP OR CONTINUE ITS CONSIDERATION 

AND APPROVAL  
OF THE UWMP TO ANOTHER DATE. 

 
 

 
 

THE DISTRICT ENCOURAGES PUBLIC PARTICIPATION AND COMMENT 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Publish on 5/11/2016 and 5/18/2016 


